

7 August 2015

Mr John Pierce Chairman Australian Energy Market Commission PO Box A2229 Sydney South NSW 1235

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Level 22 530 Collins Street Melbourne VIC 3000

Postal Address: **GPO Box 2008** Melbourne VIC 3001

1300 858724 03 9609 8010

Dear Mr. Pierce

Submission on AEMC draft advice – Implementation advice on the shared market protocol

Please find attached our submission regarding the AEMC's draft advice on the implementation of the shared market protocol which has been endorsed by the AEMO Board.

We would be pleased to provide further assistance to the Commission regarding the development of advice to the COAG Energy Council on this matter

If you would like to discuss, or have any questions regarding this submission, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Peter Geers, Executive General Manager, Markets on (03) 9609 8559.

Yours sincerely

Matt Zema

Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer

Attachment: AEMO submission - Draft Advice on the Implementation of Shared Market

Protocol